

## The Hon. David Littleproud MP

## Minister for Agriculture and Water Resources Federal Member for Maranoa

Ref: MC18-023742

Dr Tom Lonsdale PO Box 6096 WINDSOR DELIVERY CENTRE NSW 2756

· 8 AUG 2018

Via email: tom@rawmeatybones.com

Dear Dr Lonsdale

Thank you for forwarding me the letter you sent to the Senate committee on 3 July 2018 and the enclosed documents.

As you know the Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport References Committee commenced their inquiry into the regulation of the pet food industry on 20 June 2018. Submissions to the inquiry are now closed and I note that 72 submissions were received. I will review the committee's report on its findings when it is released.

Thanks you again for your correspondence and documents.

Yours sincerely

DAVID LITTLEPROUD MP